
DECEMBER 3, 2019 

 

 

MEMORANDUM TO: HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

 

THROUGH:   BRYANT POWELL, CITY MANAGER 
                                           JENNIFER PENA, CITY CLERK 
 
 
FROM: MAUREEN FREDRICKSON, OFFICE SUPPORT 

SPECIALIST 

 

SUBJECT: APPLICATION FOR A SPECIAL EVENT LIQUOR LICENSE 
FOR ED WAYNE SHOCKLEY FOR THE SUPERSTITION 
MOUNTAIN ROTARY CLUB #1246 LOST DUTCHMAN 
DAYS EVENT 

 

An application for a special event liquor license has been submitted by Ed Wayne 

Shockley of the Superstition Mountain Rotary Club #1246 for the Lost Dutchman Days 

event to be held at the Apache Junction Rodeo Grounds.  The event will take place on 

February 28, 29, and March 1, 2019 from 10:00 a.m. – 10:00 p.m. at 1590 E. Lost 

Dutchman Blvd., Apache Junction, Arizona. 

Correspondence related to inspections of the premises for safety and code compliant 

matters have been received from the Apache Junction Police Department, Building and 

Safety Division, Planning and Zoning Department, Apache Junction Police Department, 

and the Superstition Fire and Medical District.   

1. These entities find compliance with the inspection requirements. 

 

2. The City Council will hold a public hearing on the matter.  The applicant was 

notified by mail of the meeting and requested to attend to address any questions 

the council may have. 

 

3. The City Council will then make a recommendation of approval or denial to the 

Arizona State Liquor Licenses and Control regarding the application. 

 

 



 


